
 

 

 

 

 

            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
      

 

           

 

At LaMB we have collected more than 350 books and are still receiving donations 
weekly. 

Life and Mind Building 
June Update  
30th June 2023 

Dear Residents and Neighbours,  

What’s been happening on Life and Mind Building Oxford, I hear you ask – well let 
us tell you… 
As we come into the middle of the summer period, the LaMB project is flying on all fronts. We have now 
installed over 200 of the precast panels to the Flex Research building, completed the Structural frame to 
the future office block and have commenced the new unitised façade system. 

Now our building is adequately protected from the weather, our fitout teams are hard at work installing the 
drylining walls & 1st fix Services. In the lower ground we have started taking deliveries of the large plant 
and equipment so that we can commence fitting out the plant room spaces. 

Elsewhere; we have commenced work on upgrading the Mansfield Service Yard, which is a much needed 
tune-up, that will provide the Mansfield estate with better access and parking facilities. We have also 
commenced works on the creation of two new secure cycle parking spaces, once completed will provide 
an additional 218 bays for cycle parking   

We are proud to be a registered Ultra site with the CCS: 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would love to hear from you with any comments, queries, or feedback you may have 
regarding the LaMB Project! We have a post box on the hoarding near the Main 

Entrance on St. Cross Road should you wish to leave us a communication. 

Alternatively, you can call Allan Brockwell on 07736 603752  

or Colin Ludlow on 07933 182374 

 or just speak to our Gateman! 

 

 



 

 


